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Recent results 


Five members of the Buckingham & Stowe Running Club competed at the Bearbrook 10k (12 August 2012) with the following results:


0:44:26  JOHNSON, Gerald            


0:50:54  JOHNSON, Karl  


0:52:01  SMITH, Jane E                    


0:52:40  FOX, Jonathan                   


0:52:52  MACGARVEY, Andrew





Burnham Beeches Half Marathon,Sunday 19th August,2012.


 


Run in a temperature of 30deg C made this a very tough race.


Gerry Johnson 01:47:39


Carol Mathews 01:58:58





Don’t forget if you have any results to send them to me























Forthcoming events (see website for links)





Every Saturday 9 am: FREE Milton Keynes Park Run 5k





Stevenage 5k race Sunday 9 September 2012





Paul Maguire Stevenage 5 Mile 23 September 2012





Give-it-a-go week 1 to 7 October 2012





BHF Blenheim Palace half marathon Sunday 7 October 2012





Fairlands Valley Park Stevenage half Marathon (2 laps) 4 November 2012








Future Newsletters  The next issue of Running Matters will come out in November 2012. 


Please let me have any items for publication by Friday 26th October 2012.


Terry Penny  07963 043220,  email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:terry.penny@lineone.net" ��terry.penny@lineone.net�











MK Parks & Run October 7th Furzton Lake.  Meet at car park off V4 Watling Street opposite National Bowl.


November 4th Willen Lake North.  Meet in Peace Pagoda car park off V10 Brickhill Street.


All events start at 10 am and offer 2k, 5k and 10k courses















































